
 

 

 

To: Section Chairs 

 Section Secretary-Treasurers 
 Section Staff 

 

From: Mark Grace, Manager, Grants, Section Services and New Market Development  

  
Date: August 21, 2007 

 

Re:  U.S. EPA Training and Technical Assistance for Small and/or Rural Public 
  Water Systems Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 

 
At the summer workshop we shared with you our plans to develop a response to a U.S. 

Environmental Protection Agency Request for Proposals (RFP).   

 

Per your request, we have posted information regarding this RFP on the Section Services 
portion of the AWWA web site.  You’ll find this information by clicking on the “Sections” on the 

home page of the AWWA web site.  Here’s the direct link: 

http://www.awwa.org/CorePage.cfm?CI=6 
 

 

 

 

 
6666 West Quincy Avenue 

Denver, CO  80235-3098 
T 303.794.7711 
D   

F  
www.awwa.org 

Memo 

The Authoritative Resource on Safe Water
®
 

 


